
 

 

Happy New Year Fellow Laborers! 
 The Lord has truly given us a blessed deputation!  

This quarter started out with a meeting back in Texas. Upon 

arriving in the Metroplex, we found that there were no RV parks 
with any availability within 20 miles of Fort Worth! We were so 

incredibly grateful to Heritage Baptist Church for allowing us to 

hook up our 5th Wheel on their church campus. We remained in 

Texas through the rest of October, and greatly enjoyed the 
opportunity to be a part of the IBFI fall meeting. I was very grateful 

for the opportunity to preach in the Wednesday evening portion.  

 We then took a leap of faith as the Lord led us to take time 
in Washington State (my home state) for meetings and 

conferences. We bought our plane tickets with only one meeting 

scheduled, but with faith that God would fill our calendar. Sure 
enough, a few days before flying out, we managed to schedule 

several more meetings! It was a great encouragement to see God 

work in that way.  

 Since we arrived in Washington, our schedule has very 
nearly filled up completely. We still have meetings in Washington 

for the rest of January, and we plan on flying back to Texas in the 

beginning of February. Thank you to all the churches that have 
been supporting us so far. We have been so blessed and 

overwhelmed by the love, care, and generosity of the churches we 

visit. God is preparing every step of the way. 
 We are currently at approximately 15% support. If we can 

keep this rate of support going, we should be able to make it to 

Brazil by December 2022, or early 2023. Be praying for us that our 

schedule for the year will continue to fill up, and that more and 
more churches will take us on for monthly support. We are excited 

to see where God takes us next! 

In Christ, 
 Jeremy & Joneia Bennett 

 

Praises! 

- Safe travels 

- New supporting churches 

Prayer Requests 

- Travels and good health 

- Scheduling meetings and missions conferences 

- Continued growth in monthly support 

We blog monthly on our website! Check it out 

for full details on all of our deputation 

adventures. 


